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Dear Parents 

 

Year 3 - Roman Day 

Tuesday 11th June 2024 

 

History off the Page will be joining us to lead the children in a Roman Day on Tuesday 11th June. 

The children are asked to come dressed in Roman costume to fully enter into the spirit of the 

day. (A long white t-shirt / adapted pillow-case with a rope belt will be fine!)  They will take 

part in a wide variety of activities including handling reproduction artefacts, role-play and 

practical activities.  During the afternoon session the pupils will experience a feast, which will 

celebrate the Roman victory over the Boudican rebels during which time they will have banquet 

and the opportunity to sample ‘Roman food’.  

 

In order to cover the cost of the day we are asking for a voluntary contribution of £12.60 per 

child. Payment can be made online or by cash/cheque (cheques should be made payable to 

Hampshire County Council). There will be no charge for children in receipt of pupil 

premium/free school meals. Kindly note that if insufficient funds are received, this event may 

have to be cancelled. We will need lots of adult help during the day, please let us know if you can 

come along*.  A ParentMail consent form will be sent where you can indicate how you will pay and 

if you can help on the day (please complete this by midday on Tuesday 14th May). 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs Ward, Mr Wedgwood and Miss Cain 

 

 
 

*Kindly note - if we receive lots of offers of help, priority will be given to parents with a Heatherside DBS 

(Infants or Juniors).  If you are keen to help in school with future events, please contact the Office for a DBS 

pack.  

 

 


